
COMMISSION ON STATEWIDE LAW 
ENFORCEMENT STANDARDS OF CONDUCT 

AND DISCIPLINE 
 

Public Meeting Notice 
 
 A meeting of the Commission on Statewide Law Enforcement Standards of Conduct and 
Discipline will take place on Tuesday, April 19, 2022, at 3:00pm.  The meeting will be conducted virtually.  
The public can attend virtually or by telephone.   Please join the meeting with your name or rename 
yourself to your full name once you join to help us best facilitate the meeting. 
 
Join ZoomGov Meeting  
 
https://www.zoomgov.com/j/1608508862?pwd=VXFEVUxMNlFrdHhWWDVTTHkxOFh1QT09 
 
Meeting ID: 160 850 8862 
Passcode: 823887 
One tap mobile 
+16692545252,,1608508862#,,,,*823887# US (San Jose) 
+16692161590,,1608508862#,,,,*823887# US (San Jose) 
 
Dial by your location 
        +1 669 254 5252 US (San Jose) 
        +1 669 216 1590 US (San Jose) 
        +1 551 285 1373 US 
        +1 646 828 7666 US (New York) 
Meeting ID: 160 850 8862 
Passcode: 823887 
Find your local number: https://www.zoomgov.com/u/arfe1xS2K 
 
Join by Skype for Business 
https://www.zoomgov.com/skype/1608508862 
 

CURRENT AGENDA 
 

1 Begin call/sign in for Video and Audio Connections 
2 Call to Order and Roll 
3 Action Item:  Approve March 31, 2022, meeting minutes 
4 Discussion Item: CoChairs will lead a discussion around how to 

accomplish the Commission’s work and to set a schedule for future 
meetings to meet legislative deadlines. 

5 Discussion Item:    Discuss a draft discipline matrix that was 
compiled based on research of other law enforcement disciplinary 
standards. 

6 Public Comment:  Public comment is limited to 10 minutes. 

https://www.zoomgov.com/j/1608508862?pwd=VXFEVUxMNlFrdHhWWDVTTHkxOFh1QT09
https://www.zoomgov.com/u/arfe1xS2K
https://www.zoomgov.com/skype/1608508862


7 Other Business 
8 Adjourn (5:00 pm) 

 
Written comments to the Commission on Statewide Law Enforcement Standards of Conduct and 
Discipline about its work and requests for accommodation can be sent to  

ORLawEnfCommission@doj.state.or.us 
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